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LGU Sta. Elena to Accept 
Premium Contribution 

Payments in the Bicol Region

Effective October 1, 2014, LGU-Sta. Elena in 
Camarines Norte will start accepting premium 
contribution payments of members from the Formal 
and Informal Economy categories in the Bicol Region.

For a complete list of PhilHealth’s Accredited 
Collecting Agents, please visit www.philhealth.gov.ph.
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